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MG+M Participates in NELB's Portia Pipeline to 
Practice Program

October 5, 2021

MG+M is pleased to join the New England Law | Boston's (NELB) Portia Pipeline to Practice Program again this 
year. This career-readiness program empowers diverse students to move forward in their post-graduate legal careers 
armed with support from actively practicing attorneys. 

MG+M is among four Boston law firms partnering with NELB to share real-world insight into the realities and rewards 
of law firm life, as well as the variety of paths available within the industry. Summer fellowships, special events, and 
formal mentorship connections are also part of the program.

MG+M is dedicated to fostering a culture that honors, celebrates, and promotes our diversities, embracing the ideals, 
perspectives, and identities that variety brings to the firm's client service. The NELB's Portia Pipeline to Practice 
Program is a natural extension of MG+M's diversity, equity, and inclusion initiatives, demonstrating a commitment to 
improving the future of the legal industry. 
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